
Maria LENGENFELDER 

I have been working nearly 20 years now for the European 
Commission as an interpreter. 

 

I consider the European project to be a fantastic endeavour to promote understanding 
between peoples as well as peace and stability. 
  
Our contribution to the implementation of these aims is best made  
within a constructive and inspiring working environment where everybody  
can give his or her best while feeling respected. 
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